
\\cd1220-f02\01609\inactive\60960649\drawing\Corel\NewspaperNotices\2015-10_NoticeOf_CLC\60960649_2015-10_NoticeOf_CLC_Notice.cdr

The St. Columban Wind Project is a 33MW project located in the Municipality of Huron East,  and 

Township of Howick, County of Huron which received a Renewable Energy Approval (REA) from the 

Ontario Ministry of the Environment in July 2013.

As part of the REA requirements, a Community Liaison Committee (“CLC”) has been established for 

the Project as a forum to exchange ideas, share information and provide regular updates regarding 

construction, installation, operation, maintenance and retirement of the Project. The third CLC meeting 

is scheduled for Wednesday, November 18 2015 and is open to the general public for observation.

The goal of the CLC will be to update the community on Project milestones, and issues or concerns 

related to, the construction, installation, use, operation and maintenance of the Project. If you are 

interested in submitting a question or concern about the Project, please submit prior to November 

13, 2015 and the CLC members 

will address them at the CLC 

meeting.

Date: Wednesday, November 

18, 2015
Time: 6:30-8:30pm
Place: Huron East Council 

Chambers, 72 Main Street, 

Seaforth, ON

For further information, to send
comments or questions to
the CLC, please contact:

StColumbanWind@vereseninc.com
Or call: 1-844-337-3736

To learn more about the St. 

Columban Wind Project and review 

materials related to the Project and 

the CLC, please visit 

www.vereseninc.com

St. Columban Wind Project CLC
P. O. Box 21103, RPO Meadowvale
Mississauga, ON  L5N 6A2
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